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19/02/18 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the forthcoming mock GCE (A level) examinations. 

Students should have received an information sheet from Miss McDonald, our Examinations Officer. 

The normal Year 13 timetable will be suspended at the end of lesson 5 on Thursday 22nd February 

2018 and will resume on Monday 5th March 2018. Students who are scheduled to have 

examinations on Monday 5th March will be taking them during their normal lesson time.  

Students are only required to be in college to undertake their examinations. However, outside of 

their timetabled examinations, all students are very welcome to come in to college to study and use 

any facilities. They should make use of the time outside of their examination slots to undertake self-

study and revision. For those students who are studying BTEC qualifications, subject teachers will 

have set work with deadlines for completion. 

 All Year 13 students will be issued with an examination timetable and it is imperative that they 

arrive promptly for all of their examinations. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all students the very best of luck with their mock 

examinations. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr R Bellmon 

Head of College/Assistant Headteacher      
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